

July 2025

Dear Friends,

The High Holidays are six weeks away. As you know, it is our custom to prepare a Memorial Book that will be distributed at our Yizkor Service on Yom Kippur afternoon. We have been using this dignified means of perpetuating the names of our loved ones. In preparation for this year's booklet, we would ask you to send us the information on the form on the back of this sheet.

Tzedakah, charity, is one of the loftiest principles of our faith and meaningful preparation for the High Holy Days. We request that you send in a contribution with the names that you want included in the Memorial Book. Please make your gift as generous as possible, since our Memorial Book costs a considerable amount to produce. We request, where possible, a donation of at least ten dollars (\$10.00) for each name listed. Your generous contributions will help support our synagogue, as a living symbol of Judaism.

Please send your contribution to:

Reform Congregation Oheb Sholom
Attn: Memorial Book
555 Warwick Drive
Wyomissing, PA 19610

All checks should be made payable to Reform Congregation Oheb Sholom (RCOS). Your immediate attention to this matter is appreciated and will enable us to meet our printer's deadline. We ask that all contributions reach the office no later than <a href="https://docs.org/">Thursday, September 11.</a> Please respond promptly. Mail service may be delayed and we need time to assemble the list for printing. For your convenience, have added the option to pay online at,

OhebSholom.org. Please consider adding an additional 3% to your donation to cover CC fees.

## WE HAVE A VERY TIGHT DEADLINE. NO LATE SUBMISSIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED!

## IF YOU WOULD LIKE A COPY OF THE BOOK MAILED TO YOU AFTER YOM KIPPUR, PLEASE CALL THE RCOS OFFICE.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Very truly yours,

Rabbí Brian I. Michelson

Brian I. Michelson, Rabbi

**Enclosure**